
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE #2

The City of Crossville will hold a Public 
Hearing on January 8, 2013 at 5:45 p.m., at 
the Crossville City Hall.  The purpose of this 
meeting is to present information on the 
completion of the City of Crossville Sewer 
System Improvements Project funded under 
the 2011 Community Development Block 
Grant Program.  

Persons with disabilities requiring special 
accommodations should contact Sally 
Oglesby at (931) 456-5680.  The City of 
Crossville ensures compliance with Title VI of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964; related statutes 
and regulations that no person shall be 
excluded from participation in or be denied 
the benefits of, or be subjected to 
discrimination under any program or activity 
receiving federal financial assistance on the 
grounds of race, color, sex, or national origin.
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